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Thank you for your recent application for Medical Assistance. We are in the process of
expanding the Medical Assistance program so that more people will be eligible. You
are not eligible for Medical Assistance now, but you might be eligible for benefits
starting on January 1, 2014.

You do not need to re-apply or do anything else with your application at this time. We
will use the information you provided on your application and review your case prior to
December 15th to determine if you are eligible for benefits starting on January 1, 2014.
You will be sent a letter letting you know whether or not you are eligible for benefits.

If you need medical care before January 1, 2014, visit Colorado.gov/hcpf for information
about discounted services under the Colorado Indigent Care Program (CICP) or call

303-866-3513 in the Denver Metro area or 1-800-221-3943 outside the Denver Metro
drea.

Sincerely,

Medicaid Customer Service




